
 

9th October 2023 
 
Dear Hadley Year 1 Parent 
 
Year 1 – Local Visit to Ponders End Park- Wednesday, 18th October 2023 
 
I am pleased to inform you that both UCLA and Bristol University will be going on a 
trip to Ponder End Park on Wednesday, 18th October 2023.  We will be going as 
part of our local area visit topic this half term.  
 
We will be walking and will leave the Academy around 1:30pm.  Children will have 
lunch at school, so a packed lunch will not be needed.   
 
All children are to come to school in their uniform as usual, with comfortable 
footwear.   
 
In order for your child to attend the trip, we need you to complete and return the 
permission slip to the class teacher by Friday, 13th October 2023 
 
PARENT HELPERS: We very much welcome parent helpers to support us on this 
trip.  If you would like to help on the day, please tick the box on the slip and we will 
be in touch – please note we may not be able to take everyone who offers! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms Aziz and Ms Abukar, 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
 
 
 



 

Year 1 – Local Area Visit to Ponders End Park 
Wednesday, 18th October  
 
Child’s Name: .............................................. University: ............................................ 
 
Details of any Medical condition or Medication required for the trip:  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
(Please tick where appropriate) 
 
 I give permission for my child to attend this trip 
 
 I am available and would like to volunteer on this trip 
 
 I will provide my child with a packed lunch 
 
 My child usually has a school meal - please provide a packed lunch 
 

I understand that I will need to collect my child from their classroom at the 
normal time (15:20)  

 
 
Parent Name:  …………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent Signature: …………………………………………………………. 
 
Contact No:  ………………………………………………………… 

 
 


